U.S. Department of Justice

Office on Violence Against Women

Scptember 14, 2017 Washingian, D.C. 20531

The Honorable Berryl A. Anderson

DeKalb County Magistrate Court

556 N. McDonough Street, 200 Judicial Tower
Decatur, GA 300303356

Dear Judge Anderson:

On behalf of Atomey General Jefferson Sessions 111, it is my pleasure to inform you that the Office on Violence Against
Women has approved your application for funding under the Justice for Familics Program in the amount of £699,094 for
DeKalb County Magistrate Court. The Grants to Support Families in the Justice System program (referred to as the Justice for
Families Program) was authorized in the Violence Against Women Reauthorization Act of 2013 to improve the response of all
aspects of the civil and criminal justice system to families with a history of domestic violence, dating violence, sexual assault,
stalking, or in cases involving allegations of child sexual abuse.

Encloscd you will find the award package. This award is subject to all administrative and financial requirements, including the
timely submission of all financial and programmatic reports, resclution of all interim audit findings, and the maintenance of a
minimum level of cash-on-hand. Should you not adhere to these requirements, you will be int violation of the terms of this
agreement and the award will be subject (o termination for cause or other administrative action as appropriate.

If you have questions regarding this award, please contaet Julic Aldrich at (202) 616-1590. For financial grants management
yuestions, contact the OVW Grants Financial Management Division at (202) 514-8556, or by e-mail at
ovw.gfmd@usdoj.gov. For payment questions, contact the Office of the Chief Financial Officer, Customer Service Center
{CSC) at (800) 458-0786, or by cmail at ask.ocfolwusdoj.gov.

Congratulations, and we look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

/f@#f-

Nadine M. Neufville

Acting Director

Enclosures



